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Year 9-13 Netball, 2025 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Your child may be interested in playing Netball for Pinehurst during Term 2 and 3. Please read the 
following information and complete the online registration through the Pinehurst website. 

Location: 
 

Netball North Harbour, Onewa Domain 

Day: 
 

Year 9 – Mondays   

Other College teams – Saturdays   

Game Times: Year 9 – 4:50pm onwards 

College Team 1 and Team 2 – 8.00am -12:30pm 

All game times vary, based on a weekly draw 

Dates: Year 9: Monday 5th May, Term 2 and Term 3 
College Years 10-13 commencing Saturday 3rd May, Term 2 and Term 3 

Please note, the last games for Term 2 are in our school holidays – 
students are expected to play on this day. 

Trials: 
 

Michelle Wallace from Netball North Harbour will be running the trails, 
please arrive early for warm up. 

Year 9 - 3rd March, 7am on the library courts  

Year 10 to 13 –March 12th and 13th 7:00am-8:30am multi-sport court   

  
Uniform: 
 

Attire – Pinehurst School Netball Dress (Hired) 
Footwear – Sports shoes or Netball shoes. 

Pre-Season and 
Training: 
 

Year 9-13 Pre-season training - Thursdays 7am-8:15am for (4 weeks) 
commencing 13th February 

Year 9 train Wednesday 7.00am-8.15am multi-sport courts  

College Team 1 and 2 train Thursday 7.00am-8.15am multi-sport courts 

College Team 3 train Wednesday 7.00am-8.15am multi-sport courts 

Commitment: 
 

Please ensure netball practices and games are a priority, and organise other 
commitments around the commitment to the 2025 netball season 

Fees $300.00 including uniform hire  

Team Manager: Please indicate interest on the registration form. 

Teams are also required to provide a scorer for each game. 

Registration: 
 

Registrations open: Monday 17th February, 12pm 

Registrations close: Monday 24th February, 12pm  
Click here to register 
Late registrations only taken if where team numbers allow. 

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the 
players to the event/sport and therefore has to honour these fees. If you were to 
withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a refund, this 

https://www.pinehurst.school.nz/co-curricular/sport-at-pinehurst/sports-registration/
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would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other 
parents, students and their families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances 
refund after the registration closing date. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  

Kind Regards, 

Debbie Stanaway 
Person in Charge of College Netball 
  
Email: debbie.stanaway@pinehurst.school.nz 
 


